
 

OF Masonic Lodge – Update November 2022  
 

Below are a couple of pictures from our recent Lodge meeting where Richard Binder (G79-81) 
was installed as Worshipful Master following in his father's Wally Binder (K48-51) footsteps. 

 

Also below a picture of Peter Denny (G61-66) (seated) and John Horton (G56-60) receiving 
their 50 year certificate from the Suffolk Provincial Junior Grand Warden Bill Dotesio-Eyers 
along with Robert J Mayhew (R53-60) Past Deputy Grand Master of Suffolk and Richard 
Binder (G79-81) the Worshipful Master. 



 

 

We also lost back in July Major Ian Bruce TD DL (G43-48) and his memorial service was held in 
Gt Yarmouth – see OF website noticeboard for more details. 

It is the Lodges 75th Anniversary next April 15th 2023 which we be holding an open meeting to 
present a history of our Lodge and what Freemasonry is all about. This will also include the 
Womens Freemason lodges in Suffolk as well as the mens showing that freemasonry is open to 
everyone. 

It will be open to anyone to attend if they wish and there will be a dinner after the meeting. 
Times and prices to be sorted. 


